
Roma, 1� october 2016

Dear professor Ponce, dear Augusto,

it is for me a great pleasure to invite you to my Department in the period from 16

october 2016 to 22 october 2016 for scientific collaborations with me and with my

research group.

Of course, the expenses for the hotel will be taken in charge by our University, and

will be paid by the research funds “Ateneo” .

We also invite you to give one lecture on October 17 in Rome, which will be paid 155

euros, before taxes.

Hoping to see you soon,

(Luigi Orsina)

(Lucio Boccardo, in charge of the funds)


